
Rugby Success for Griffydam 

 

On Monday 6th November, 2017, the Y3/4 Tag Rugby team went to the level 2 Y3/4 Rugby 

competition finals at Ashby Rugby Club. Although the weather was pretty chilly, the 

atmosphere was red hot with excitement. 

The final match was between Griffydam and Broom Leys. It was the first time that Griffydam 

had reached the final. 

The players felt nervous before the match but trusted in the support of their team mates. 

The first half saw an early try from Griffydam, followed quickly by another but Broom Leys 

fought back during the second half, scoring a try and bringing the score to 2-1. Griffydam 

quickly took control of the match and the score moved to 5-4 by the final whistle. 

This means that Griffydam are now local champions, beating off fierce competition from 

much larger schools. 

The school will represent North West Leicestershire at the county championships, which will 

be held in May next year. 

Bronze Ambassadors Amy and Ethan 07.11.17 

 


